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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Richard DuVal <raduval@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 3:30 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Tyranny and the heavy burden of an oppressive state comes one small, well intentioned, regulation at a time. But now, 
you are taking massive steps towards crushing businesses. You people are going to destroy our state with all these 
expensive, oppressive, good intentions. You will drive away the producers, the entrepreneurs, and even big business, 
leaving an ever growing number of takers dependent on a state that can't afford to pay for anything once the revenue 
dries up. Our taxes suck as it is, and bug businesses already don't want to set up shop here without special breaks, 
because without them it's too expensive to do business here. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard DuVal 
1830 Westchester Ct NW 
Salem, OR 97304 
raduval@comcast.net 
 


